
 

WATER METER INSTALLATION PROJECT 
The Village received approval to fund the Water Meter Rehabilitation Project under A Canada 
Community Building Fund grant in 2022; the CCBF grant financed the en�re project! The 
Village received the new meters, finally, in March 2023. Since then, the Village has promoted 
the installa�on of the new meters. However, the response to the promo�on has been slow and 
there were some installa�on difficul�es, that have been “ironed out.” 

The new meters are slimmer, have updated technology and enhanced batery life components 
that have been extensively tested and should serve their purpose for the next 20 – 25 years. 

The Village Administra�on Staff will be forma�ng the loca�ons of the proper�es, block by 
block, that require a new meter.  

Star�ng the week of October 10th, right a�er the Thanksgiving long weekend, the Village will 
be scheduling meter installa�ons for each loca�on iden�fied.  

Meter installa�on is free to the resident; it should only take 20 – 30 minutes to replace a 
meter.  

PLEASE MAKE ARRANGEMENTS FOR ACCESS TO YOUR PROPERTY, UPON NOTICE FROM THE 
VILLAGE OF AN UPCOMING METER CHANGE. 

(NOTE: THE VILLAGE REQUIRES AN INDIVIDUAL TO BE PRESENT DURING THE METER INSTALL.) 

  


